
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular Letter IGO 2024/02 
 

29 August 2024 
 
Subject:  INVITATION TO THE 2nd SESSION OF THE IALA TRANSITIONAL COUNCIL  
 
To:  Council members and observers 

 
 
Dear Councillor and Observer, 
  
I am pleased to invite you to the 2nd session of the IALA Transitional Council which will take place at IALA 
Headquarters, located on 10 rue des Gaudines 78100 Saint Germain en Laye on 18-19 September 2024.  
 
The meeting will be held in a hybrid format. A link will be sent to the online participants closer to the date. 
You may find the input papers on the following link: https://www.iala-aism.org/meetings/02/ 

A list of recommended accommodations near the headquarters is attached to this letter. 

Registration for the meeting is mandatory for both in-person and online participants on the IALA website, through the 
following link: https://www.iala-aism.org/product/transition-council-01/ .  
If you plan to attend online, please make sure to notify the Secretariat when submitting your registration. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you soon. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 
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